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    September 2016
Dear Parent/Carer
S1 Curriculum Information Evening – 

Thursday 29 September 2016  7:00pm – 8:00pm

Welcome back to the new session.  I hope you and your family had an enjoyable summer break and that, like us, you now feel ready to face the challenges of the new school year.

I write to invite you to a Curriculum Information Evening which is intended to increase the links between learning in school and learning at home for pupils in S1. We are keen to share information with parents on the key aspects of successful learning at this important stage in our pupils’ education, including how we assess and report on pupils’ progress.
I am keen that as many parents as possible can attend this important event and with this in mind, can I ask that you make a return, using the slip below to the school office by Friday 16 September 2016.
I hope you will be able to join me and I look forward to meeting you on the night.
Yours faithfully
Dean Smith
Head Teacher
( - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -
S1 Curriculum Information Evening

Thursday 29 September 2016 7:00pm – 8:00pm
please put return slips in blue boxes – FAO Mr Smith
Pupil’s name:
_____________________________

I will/will not* be able to attend the S1 Curriculum Information Evening.

(*please delete as appropriate)
Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________
Date: _______________


